
USFS  looking  for  project
proposals
The U.S. Forest Service, Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit is
accepting  Round  12  project  proposals  for  Lake  Tahoe
restoration projects authorized by the Southern Nevada Public
Land  Management  Act.  Project  proposal  packages  will  be
accepted through the close of business Nov. 30.

To submit a Capital Project, click here.
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